
 
May 6, 2025 

 

Dear valued network facility,  

We are writing to tell you that, effective 8/11/2025, Chorus Community Health Plans will begin applying 
Multiple Procedure Payment Reduction (MPPR) on certain diagnostic imaging services for the 
Commercial line of business. 
 
When multiple procedures part of MPPR are reported by the same provider, for the same individual, on 
the same date of service, the procedure code with the highest total allowance is eligible for 
reimbursement at 100 percent of the provider's applicable contracted rate. Each subsequent procedure 
code is eligible for a reduction in the provider's applicable contracted rate. 
 

Facility claims: 
 

o In-scope facility imaging codes are published in the Map Composite Excel file for the 
applicable quarterly version. To download the file, click here. 
 

o Reductions are limited to eligible codes within the same code family.  
 

o The procedure code with the highest RVU is paid at 100 percent and all secondary codes 
of the same modality or family are reduced by 50 percent. 

 
Sincerely,  
Chorus Community Health Plans  
 

https://www.cms.gov/medicare/coding-billing/outpatient-code-editor-oce/quarterly-release-files?utm_campaign=Accelerating%20Excellence%20-%20CMP-24-39ae&utm_source=letter&utm_medium=print

